
Rental Application 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Landlord/Property Manager's Name] 

[Property Address] 

Dear [Landlord/Property Manager's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally apply for the rental property located 

at [Property Address]. I would also like to address a concern regarding mail delivery issues that 

have been affecting the neighborhood. 

Recently, I have noticed that mail delivery has been inconsistent, with packages arriving late or 

not at all. This has raised concerns about the reliability of mail services, which is crucial for my 

day-to-day activities. 

I believe that resolving these issues would not only benefit me as a tenant but also enhance the 

living experience for all residents in the building. I would appreciate any insights you may have 

regarding this matter and the steps being taken to improve mail delivery. 

Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Your Email Address] 


